
 

Dear Parents 

 

We are now in the last stretch of the 2018 academic 
year.  Sadly, the frightening commodity price hikes  
and the unpredictable economic circumstances in our 
country are a great cause for concern.  However, on a 
positive note, we are happy that our school                   
programmes have been smooth sailing. 

 

We are halfway through our internal examinations and 
close to finishing the external ones.  To God be the 
glory.  We trust that He will be with us until we get to 
the end of the term. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 The school closes on Thursday, 6 December at 9.30 a.m.  The hard copies of reports, newsletters and 
school fee invoices for first term 2019 will be issued out to your children. 

 

 There will be a School Development Committee (SDC) annual general meeting from 9.45 a.m. to 10.45 
a.m. on the closing day. 

 

 The Form Two Consultation and Subject Allocation in preparation for IGCSE in Form 
Three will run from 10.45 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. on the same day. 
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FORM ONE ORIENTATION DAY 

 

The Orientation for 2019 Form One pupils will be held on Friday, 23 November 2018 from 10.30 a.m. to 12.45 
p.m.  We expect all 2019 Form One parents and pupils to attend.  It is a very important day as it offers the 
pupils the chance to get to know the expectations at high school in readiness for their studies at that level. 

 

INTERHOUSE SWIMMING GALA 

 

The Interhouse Swimming Gala was held on Friday, 2      
November 2018.  It was an enjoyable day of  swimming.  We 
were delighted to see a large number of parents who came 
to support the children.  Our heartfelt thanks to all parents 
who managed to attend.  We were pleased to have Mrs 
Demorgan, who has been a very active member of the 
School Development Committee, as our guest of honour.  
Our sincere thanks to her, for taking her precious time to 
be with us. 

 

We congratulate Msasa House, for winning the  

competitions. 

 

We wish you a blessed and enjoyable weekend with your children.  For any queries and suggestions please 
feel free to contact me. 

 

L. MASHANDA 

HEADMASTER 


